
1

Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Hoehn, Greg [Greg.Hoehn@stantec.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 09, 2012 8:25 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Conner, Anne P
Subject: RO# 3094 - PG&E 997 Grant Avenue - Start of Excavation Notification

Jerry: 
 
As we discussed this morning, assuming no issues are received during the remainder of the public comment period that 
would cause a delay, we are scheduled to start the limited soil excavation on Friday, August 17 at 7:00 am.  If you have 
any questions or need more information before then, please contact me at the numbers below. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Greg Hoehn 
Principal Geologist 
Stantec 
57 Lafayette Circle 2nd Floor 
Lafayette CA 94549 
Ph:   (925) 444-9307 
Cell: (925) 818-0823 
Greg.Hoehn@stantec.com 

stantec.com  
  
The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any 
purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us 
immediately. 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this email.  


